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Musquodoboit Harbour…Halifax District RCMP have recently purchased a side-by-
side vehicle to be used in the Musquodoboit Harbour area. The new piece of 
equipment will allow RCMP members to patrol trails, seasonal properties and 
assist when responding to search and rescue calls when required. Owners of seasonal 
properties accessible by local trails in Sheet Harbour, Middle Musquodoboit Harbour 
and Musquodoboit Harbour area can take an additional step to help keep their 
properties safe by requesting to be added to a list of properties to be checked by RCMP 
members on patrol during the off-season.

Stetsons and Spurs at the Emera Oval 
in January. Cpl. Eagan and Cst. Faulkner
Opted for a fun  team building event 
for the bi- monthly Stetsons & Spurs 
meeting.

In January Hfx. District launched a 
new Traffic Unit.  Lead by Cpl Dal 
Hutchinson the units  main 
objective is to enhance and focus 
operations related to Traffic 
Safety, Education and 
Enforcement throughout the 
District. This includes partnerships 
with other stakeholders focused 
on Road Safety initiatives. 

Halifax District Employees 
participated in the H Division 
Strategic Planning Day.   This one 
day event helps direct the District 
and Provincial Annual 
Performance Plans (APP) for the 
RCMP. Priorities for the 
2019/2020 APP year include, Road 
Safety, Crime Reduction & 
Prevention, Cybercrime, 
Connections with Mi’kmaq 
Communities, Indigenous Peoples 
and African NS Communities as 
well as Serious & Organized Crime. 




	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3

